instruction and research, as well as undergraduate instruction.

I shall be appreciative of any just consideration of t

he responsi-

bitities and difficulties under which it has been my constant aim to

achieve improvement and progress in the work of this Department.

ours very truly,
VAR S 24
P.H.H.Gray,

Assistant Professor; Head
of Department,




